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Christian value of our fortnight 

 

This week children have been thinking of the 
value of openness; in particular about generosity 
and how we are welcoming to people in school 
and at home.  They thought about some bible 
verses that tell us that generosity is more to do 
with how we give than how much we give. 
 
 

 This week’s Lovely 

Hat winners 
Innovators Iqra 

Discoverers Alex 

Green Adv Harmony 

Blue Adv Amelia 

Explorers Ajani 

Pioneers Yara 
 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 
February 
8th - Explorers visit - Hindu Temple 
21st – 25th Half term (school closed) 
 
March 
1st - Hants fire visits year 1  
3rd - World Book Day 
17th - Explorers school trip to 
Winchester Science Centre  
18th - Red nose day  
It will be week 1 on the lunch menu next 

week 

DON’T FORGET 

Year 3 will need to wear school uniform and 

warm clothing (coat, hat and scarf) and suitable 

shoes for the school trip on 8th Feb. 

 

 

 
 

Explorers have been sketching fruit and using this as a stimulus to 
make clay tiles. 

INSET DAYS 

 

25th April 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Next week Innovators will have a 

visit from the Community Police 

Officer on Wednesday and a Doctor 

on Thursday as part of their 

Superheroes 

topic.  They are 

very excited to 

learn about real 

life superheroes. 
 

Safer Internet Day – Tuesday 8th February 
This year, it’s focussed on ‘All fun and games? – 
exploring respect and relationships online’. Each class 
will do a focussed lesson during the day, exploring what 
information is ok to share online, what dangers they 
might come across while playing games online and what 
to do if they experience something unkind or worrying. 
Please chat with your child about safety online. You can 
find more resources to support you here:  
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-
internet-day-2022  

 

 

School Attendance 

Matters! 

 

Week Beginning 24th January 2022 

Innovators                        81.7% 

Discoverers                     84.8% 

Blue Adventurers           92.2% 

Green Adventurers        99.2% 

Explorers                          91.8% 

Pioneers                            86.8% 

 

Whole School              89.1% 

                

Well Done Green 

Adventurers! 
 

  

Lateness   

 

 

Week Beginning 24th January 2022  

 

Innovators                      1 child late  

Discoverers                   2 children late 

Blue Adventurers         4 children late 

Green Adventurers      5 children late 

Explorers                        3 children late 

Pioneers                          1 child late 

 

Last week there were 20 instances of lateness by 

16 children and 8 hours and 12 minutes of 

learning time were lost due to lateness.    

 

 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.  Please 

contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at 

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

  Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
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